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Well, I HAVE been a busy boy since the last newsletter! Meet and greets, advertising shoots etc 

etc. Some I can tell you about and some I can’t. 

As I said last time I am having a break from cat shows for a 

while but that doesn’t mean I haven’t been out and about. I 

did my usual meet and greet at the Animal Charity Fair in 

early November. I had a walk round the hall and a brilliant 

day, it was very busy and raised over £4000 in total 

between us and all the little rescues who were there. I will 

be at the Purrfect Friend Christmas Fair in Penwortham on 

the 30th November so please do come along and meeet me. 

The photo on the right shows what we have on the stall. 

On the modelling front the new packaging for HiLife cat food and 

treats that I modelled for in January has finally started to hit the 

shops and you can find me on the freeze dried chicken treats and also 

the duck ones! I think I look rather good against the orange if I say so 

myself. I went on another shoot recently, but can’t say what for at 

the moment as it hasn’t come out yet but it is for a well known name. I also 

had a VERY exciting shoot in September, I had to go all the way to London! 

Mummy came with me, of course, and we went on 

the train, I have never been on a train before but I 

loved looking out of the window. This was for a 

very small part in a TV advert, again, as it’s not out 

yet I can’t say what for but it was for another big 

name and I will tell you as soon as I can, of course. 

On the fundraising front I have already beaten the £1100 each that I handed over to my 3 

charities at the end of last year, it is now at just over £1250 each, which is really good, but what 

would make it even better would be if I could make it £1500. It is a HUGE target though and I 

need to sell lots of things from the stall on its last 3 outings of the 

year plus calendars etc. I don’t think I will do it but I am certainly 

going to try so please do come along and buy or even donate. You 

can also still buy my book and my 2025 wall calendar from the stall 

or by emailing me at spudthecatwithatash@outlook.com .  My 

charities, including APF, are now getting a percentage of EVERY 

book sale, plus 1/3 of the profits from everything else so if you 

want one please do contact me. I can also send you a catalogue of 

what I have if you can’t get to a stall, just ask! 

As always, you can follow my day to day antics on Facebook, Instagram and X at  

https://www.facebook.com/Spud-the-cat-with-a-tash-102068554670424 

https://www.instagram.com/spudthetashcat/ , and (1) CatSpud (@CatSpud) / X plus I also have 

my own website at www.spudthecatwithatash.co.uk   
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